
                           

 

                                                   

 
 
 

 
 
                                                                                             12 January 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to invite you to a times table workshop/coffee afternoon, which will be taking 
place on Thursday 26th January from 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. in our Family Room. 
 
The aim of the workshop is to give you tips and ideas about how to help your child to learn 
and retain their multiplication facts, and to show that learning times tables doesn’t have to 
be boring! During the workshop we will be giving out resources, demonstrating a variety of 
games and sharing techniques with you in order to make your child’s home learning even 
more fun! 
 
The new National Curriculum expects that all children will have mastered all of their times 
tables by the end of Year 4, and although we can spend some time in school working on 
this, like with regular reading – your child really needs your regular support at home in order 
to master them all.  
 
At Brookfield, we have found that a child who knows all of their times tables is much more 
likely to reach ‘Expected’ level or above by the end of their year group and in their SATs 
Exams. 
 
We hope to see as many of you at the workshop as possible – which will be informal, fun 
and really beneficial for you and your child! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Mercanton and Miss Aldous 
(Middle Leadership Team) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I will be attending the times table workshop/coffee afternoon on Thursday 26th January  
from 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
Child’s name: ________________________ 
 
Class: ______________________________  
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